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Project:  New 2-story single family residence 
  2035 Santa Cruz Avenue, Menlo Park, Calif. 
 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
 
The 5,625 s.f. lot is a substandard size parcel located at 2035 Santa Cruz Avenue.  A Use 
Permit is required for the proposed two-story single family residence.  The property is 
located in R-1-U zoning district in the neighborhood consists mainly of single family 
homes.  The proposed development will reinforce the same neighborhood pattern and 
character. 
 
The existing one-story single family residence to be demolished is a Ranch style home 
built in 1946.  It has 1,116 of habitable area with a detached 2-car garage at the rear yard. 
 
A new two-story single family home with attached two-car garage and attached accessory 
dwelling unit are being proposed.  The proposed two-car garage will be located on the 
right side.  The proposed new home will be located 20 feet from the front property line, 
and 31’-7” from the rear property line.  The 2nd floor has further setbacks from the ground 
floor and the daylight planes.  Along with the covered porch at the front, the overall mass 
of the new house will be minimized. 
 
Besides, all the ground floor plate height is kept at 9’-0” and the 2nd floor is at 8’-6”.  The 
overall building height is significantly below the maximum height limit of 28’-0”.  
 
The new house style is a transitional contemporary with pitched roof and cement plaster 
finish, which are compatible with the general house style in the neighborhood.   
 
Existing & Proposed Uses: 
The existing use is one-story single family residence.  The proposed home will also be a 
two-story single family residence with an attached accessory dwelling unit. 
 
The existing landscaping screen trees in the front and rear yard will be mostly preserved 
to protect the neighbors’ privacy. 
 
Project Outreach: 
The property owner reached out to the adjacent left, right, and rear neighbors about this 
project.  The neighbor at the 2031 Santa Cruz (left side neighbor) is a tenant. He has no 
comments.  The neighbor at 2042 Santa Cruz (right side neighbor) did not bring forth any 
concerns at this time.  The neighbor at 705 Stanford (rear neighbor) request landscaping / 
privacy screening along the rear property line.  Since all the matures trees at the rear yard 
are preserved, there shall be sufficient privacy screening. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
























